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Parental Bill of Rights 

I couldn’t wait a minute longer 

 I felt led to take action on this important 

issue NOW rather that after the election. So, we 

assembled a diverse team and jumped right in and 

started work. 

 Our dedicated team worked tirelessly to 

craft this bill because we recognized the 

importance of protecting our children’s future. This 

legislation represents a resolute commitment to 

family values and parental autonomy. Concerned 

parents played a significant role in bringing the 

issues this bill covers to the forefront. During my 

discussions with West Virginians, it became apparent to me that the issue of 

parental rights was on everyone’s mind.  

Where we are 

 The bill has been submitted to Delegate Scot Heckert for legislative 

formatting by his bill writer and is currently being socialized with many 

representatives in the House and the Senate expressing support.  

 We urged Governor Jim Justice to add this bill to a Special Session prior to 

school starting but were unsuccessful in getting him to move on it. However, we did 

lobby the West Virginia legislation during their interim session to get their support.  

We believe we have the votes in the house and there are four senators that have 

offered to be lead sponsor.  

We need your help 

 Please contact your State Representative and Senator and urge them to support 

the Parental Bill of Rights submitted by Nate Cain and his campaign.  

 Pray for this endeavor. 

In a Nutshell 

Here are issues this bill addresses:  

• Protecting Parental Decision-Making Rights --  

• Upholding Educational Rights 

• Safeguarding Parental Responsibility and Sovereign Authority 

• Government Transparency 

• Protection Against Inappropriate Exposure 

• Ensuring Privacy and Safety 

For more information or your own copy of the bill, please contact: 

Jeanette@NateCain.win 
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 On the Road 

We’ve (my lovely wife Melodee, son Barns, and daughter Grace) have spent a lot of time since I launched my 

campaign travelling the 2nd Congressional district of West Virginia.  I have spoken to many people regarding 

the state of the United States and West Virginia. There is a consensus among everyone I’ve spoken to that the 

United States is in trouble. We seem to have been taken hostage by left wing activists who cater to the 

minority rather than the majority. They are attempting to 

establish a voting base with illegals and the LGBTQ+ 

activist.   

 

In addition to the counties we visited, we held a rally in 

Charlston for the Parental Bill of Rights. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Figure 1 Counties we visited in August 
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Finances 

 First of all, we’d like to tell you how grateful we are for your support of our campaign.  

Your contributions will help us continue to fight for American Freedom, Security and 

Prosperity and ensure that America First values are represented in the US Congress. We realize that this 

money is not our money, it yours and we feel we should let you know how we’re spending it – 

• Printing -- Signs, Banners, Flyers, mass produced the Parents Bill of rights, Business Cards, Door 

hangers and Rack cards 

• Travel – Hotels for visits to western counties (we have paid all transportation costs and meals out of 

our own pocket) 

• Advertisements for events 

• Cost to attend events, for example Reagan Dinners 

 

 We have not held a single fundraising event, but have managed to raise $40k from West Virginians 

and concerned citizens out of state. However, we need your support to continue our fight.  Whatever you 

can contribute will help, no amount is too small.  Help to take back our country, to restore our freedoms, 

strengthen our national security, and bring lasting prosperity back to the American people. To donate click 

here. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Here are some of the places we’ll be visiting in September – Hope to see you there!!!!! 

 

Date Event 

September 4 Paden City Labor Day Parade  

September 10 Betty DeHaven Fundraiser Tea, Martinsburg 

September 11 Charleston Interim Session P.A.L. Tables - Terry Hoffman 

September 12 6pm Meet and Greet in Kingwood - Karen Boyle 

September 14 6pm Parent's Rally in Wheeling - Jessica Powers 

September 15 5pm Farm Bureau - Parkersburg - Terry Hoffman 

September 16  9am Bellville Parade, Wood County 

 6pm Eisenhower Dinner, Inwood 

September 17 Noon, Upshur County Lincoln Dinner 

September 21 5pm Hardy County Reagan Dinner 

September 24 6pm Gateway Republican Women's Dinner, Martinsburg  

September 26 7pm Mineral Rights Owners Meeting, Wetzel County 
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